
 

RAC VIP COMMITTEE MINUTES 

JANUARY 4, 2022 

 Club Room 

Evelyn Snoeren, Chairperson, called the meeting to order 

at 2:05 pm. 

 

Members present:   Evelyn Snoeren, Ann Graff, Brigid Guarino, Mary 

Houston, Joan Macholl, Secretary, Tomi Reneau, Kim  Freeman, Phyllis 

Black (RAC Rep) Barbara Kirchner, 

 

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 

 

Pam Roberts has resigned.  She was in charge of publicity.  MaRy 

Houston and Barbara Kirchner indicated they would talke over getting 

notices out to residents.  Discussion of notifying residents through the TV 

by the elevators sand through channel 732.   

 

Discussion of having a meeting with Chris Hall from Marketing where he 

will give us a list of the incoming residents.    

 

Dr, Timothy Petito will be here on February 18 at 1:30 in the Auditorium.  

He is a low vision specialist. 

 

Discussion was also held about field trips. Guiding Eye Dogs will no 

longer have programs where they bring in the dogs. 

 

A survey will be developed by Evelyn about possible field trips.  They 

should include lunch.   Bahai Beach was mentioned as welll as the 

possibility of a scenic water cruise.   

 

The round table  will be held on the 11th which is the second Tuesday. 

 



Phyllis Black brought several pieces of equipment that were available to 

any committee member.  They were previously owned by a vision 

impaired friend who had passed away. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:00 p.m. 

 

 


